
STANFORD UNIVERSITY
STANFORD,CALIFORNIA

May 27, 1958
DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACOLOGY

Dr. Arthur Kornberg
Departmentof Microbiology
Washington University
School of Medicine
Euclid Avenue and Kingshighway
St. Louis, Missouri

Dear Arthur:

Joshua Lederberg has just been here and apparently things
look good for bringing him out, provided adequate temporary
space can be arranged. A considerable amount of space wi
be available in our basement quarters after we move, but while
this will satisfactorily accomodate of his people (e.g. Crow's
group), Joshua feels that he himself, with about 12 people
must be housed in the new buildings. He asked me about la
and office space in Pharmacology and Biochemistry.

Looking over our blueprints, I find that by some crowding
together, and limiting the number of graduate students we
accept, f could make two laboratories (22 x 22 each) available,
toward the Biochem end of our floor-plan. These rooms are
designated J3-351 and J3-331. They are des to accomodate
3-4 people each. In addition, his grou would be welcome to
share our common facilities. This is absolutely all the space
we could possibly spare. Your total space is greater and
hope you would find it possible to provide the difference
between what I can give and what he needs. In sq. ft. he puts
his requirements at about 2000 - in other words you would have
to spare an approximately equal amount of lab space, plus
sufficient office space for his needs.

Best regerds,

Avram Goldstein, M.D.

ec: Dr. Alway
Dr. Lederberg
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